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Dear Deposited Papers Clerk,  
 
I am writing to request that you place in the Libraries of both Houses of Parliament 
copies of the attached guidance for the Energy Savings Opportunity Scheme.  
The document relates to The Energy Savings Opportunity Scheme (Amendment) 
Regulations 2023, laid before Parliament on 7 November 2023. To assist members 
of both Houses in following the changes being made in the draft instrument, the 
documents set out how the existing legislation (as it will currently stands) will be 
changed by this instrument, should it be approved by Parliament.  
 
I would be grateful if the document attached to this letter could be made available 
today. 
 
 

 
 

 
Lord Callanan 
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